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FMSAC 19 Dec 1963

Dr. Fugene G. Fubini, DD/R&E

wrote to John Bross to urge that the new CIA Center not duplicate current
efforts being carried on elsewhere. He wanted three guestions answered by
both CIA and DOD: What are required tasks not nov,pheing done? What tasks are
not now being performed satisfactorily which can be improved with current
efforts being reprogrammed? What tasks require duplication in order to
improve finished intelligence?

DOD having current internal review and will provide CIA its findings --
requewted that CIA do the same.

"T feel strongly that the precise identification of tasks which require action
is the clear, immediate and essential prerequisite to the orderly improvement
we x® are both seeking in the missile and space intelligence area..."
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